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COORDINATION

Extensive outreach was performed in the planning, conceptual design and
environmental phases of this project in order to meet the transportation needs of all
users of the project location. As the lead city department, the Harbor Department will
coordinate with Caltrans, BOE, and LADOT during construction and ensure that
reconstruction of the city roadways is performed in accordance with city guidelines and
standards. The Harbor Department will also work closely with Caltrans to coordinate
with Jocal elected officials and other key stakeholders in the area prior and during
construction to ensure that access to local businesses and residential neighborhoods is
not impacted.

JTV:kh
Attachments

o Sue Lai, Harbor Department
Lawrence Cuaresma, BOE



















